The Bridge of Hope Worship Center

Date May 8, 2020

We are excited to let you know our first in-person service will be held on Sunday May 17th at the usual service times of 9:00am and 11:15am. However
there will be some changes in accordance to the Governors recommendations. We feel it is important for us to continue our common sense approach to our
current situation as well as respect Governor Holcomb's recommendations.

Some changes you can expect to see during the month of May:

Those 65 and older or who are immunocompromised, we ask that you continue to join us online for service. However, we respect your personal decision
to attend service.

Doors will be open for entry 20 minutes prior to service.

We encourage everyone to engage in non-contact greetings. This means no shaking hands, etc.

All common areas will be closed. There will not be any coffee porvided in the cafe and cafe area will be closed. We ask that when you enter the building
you find your seat for service. Please refrain from congregating once inside the building.

Rows will be marked to help with social distancing. Balcony will be open for both services to provide more space. Family units may sit next to one
another. We ask that you leave 6 (approximately 3 seats) between yourself and the next person or family

Facial coverings or masks are not mandatory, however you are welcome to wear if you choose.

We ask for there to be no more than 3 persons in a restroom at anytime. If there is a wait please wait outside the restroom doors, keeping with social
distancing. Wash your hands after using the restroom. Additional restrooms may be used in the annex - again 3 person limit at a time.

There will not be any children'’s church or nursery services provided through the month of May.

At the end of service, we ask for you to wait to be released by rows to the nearest exit, much like you would experience at a wedding.

We will no longer be taking up an offering during service. There are 4 secure drop box locations inside the sanctuary and Foyer. Tithe evelopes are also
available at these stations.

In order to provide enough time for facility to be cleaned in between services, we ask that you exit the building as directed once service has concluded.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we get back to in person services. We can't wait to see you!!




